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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE PRESIDENT OF THE HOUSING COMMITTEE
BY THE DEPUTY OF ST.JOHN

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 29th NOVEMBER 2005
Question
In response to a question regarding La Falaise, St. Martin on 19th July 2005, the President indicated that the
clean-up of the site would cost many thousands of pounds and that a bill for the clean-up would be sent to the
former tenant. Would the President inform members of the total cost to date of the clean-up operation and whether
that cost has been billed to the former tenant and paid; if not, would the President explain the reasons why this has
not been pursued and confirm whether the tenant has been informed by letter?

Answer

The former tenant has been written to in detail and advised of the Housing Committee's decision. As this matter
relates to the conduct of an individual's tenancy, it would not be appropriate to discussit further in this forum.



